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Infant and Nursery School 

Safeguarding statement 
Feltham Hill Infant and Nursery School is a place 
committed to keeping children safe and happy. 

 

o School leaders will pledge to protect all children.  
o And follow its legal duties to safeguard and promote the welfare of children in school. 
o To achieve this, everyone must understand their safeguarding responsibilities. 
o They must use a child centred approach, consider the needs of the child at all times including 

what is best for them. Children often make disclosures during ‘busy learning.’ 
o Everyone is responsible for identifying concerns, sharing information, and taking prompt 

action, so families and children receive the right help at the right time. 
o All staff must report all concerns including low level ones to Angela White - designated 

safeguarding lead (DSL) or the deputies, using ‘myconcern’, and verbally where necessary.  
o The DSL, has a safeguarding picture of all families, keeps a log and knows who and how to 

support. 
o The DSL, alongside the deputies work with outside agencies including allocated social 

workers.  
o The DSL alongside the school business manager (SBM) will ensure staff are trained every 2 

years. 
o This will be in addition, to induction for new staff.  


